
COMM CIRC 13/08 Corrigendum
SC CIRC 13/05 Corrigendum

Thursday, 17 January 2013

Notification of Vessel Replacement for Research 
Fishing in Subarea 48.5 – information submitted 
by Russia

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMISSION AND THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE

Russia has advised that due to the ice conditions in Subarea 48.5 (Weddell Sea) 
during the research period for the 2012/2013 season the fishing vessel Yantar-35
will undertake research activities in place of the Yantar-31.
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Dear Mr. Wright, 

  
Please be advised that due to the ice conditions in Subarea 48.5 (Weddell Sea) 

during the research period (2012/2013 season), in order to carry out the relevant 

operations the fishing vessel Yantar-31 ȿ-0155 will be replaced by the Yantar-35 ȿ-

0136, which is technically better equipped for carrying out such activities. 

 

 

Head of the Department  
of International Cooperation         S.V. Simakov 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
D. Kremenyuk 
987 05 93 
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